
Scooters India Limited 
(A Government of India Enterprise) 

1ST Floor Of 3/481, Vikalp Khand Gomti Nagar Lucknow UP 226010, India 
  CIN: L25111UP1972GOI003599 

Telephone No. 0522-3178490, E-mail: csscootersindia@gmail.com  
Website: www.scootersindialimited.com 

 
Date: December 21, 2023 

 
To,  
BSE Limited, 
1st Floor, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400001, India 
 
Subject : Letter of Offer for voluntarily delisting of the Equity Shares of Scooters India Limited 

(“the Company”) pursuant to and in compliance with exemptions granted by 
Securities & Exchange Board of India and the applicable provisions of Securities & 
Exchange Board of India (Delisting of Equity Shares) Regulations, 2021 (“Delisting 
Regulations”). 

 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
In reference to the captioned subject and pursuant to and in compliance with exemptions granted by 
Securities & Exchange Board of India (“SEBI”) and the applicable provisions of Delisting Regulations, 
please find enclosed herewith the Letter of Offer, sent to the Public Shareholders of Scooters India Limited 
(“the Company”) on December 21, 2023, for the proposed delisting offer.  
 
Kindly take the above on your records. 
 
Thanking You. 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
For Scooters India Limited 
 
 
 
Amit Shrivastav 
Chairman & Managing Director 
DIN – 10141867 
 
Encl.: as above 
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